
Essex County Council 
 
Sheering Church of England                     
Primary School  
 
The Street, Sheering, Bishop’s Stortford, Herts.  CM22 7LU 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs LJ Brittaine 
 
Telephone: 01279 734210         
 
Email:  admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk 
 
Website: www.sheeringschool.org.uk 

 
Friday 11th June 2021                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a lovely half term. We are pleased that we have returned to school with the good weather which has 
brightened everyone’s mood.  
At Sheering school this week, we have continued to help support the children in remembering our TERRIFIC values of being 
compassionate and inclusive. We read them a story about being a ‘bucket filler’ (filling somebody’s imaginary bucket with 
kindness) as doing kind things also fills our own buckets. It was wonderful to see so many children doing things for others 
even when an adult had not asked them to and we have had a lovely week as a result. 
 
We have enjoyed being able to enter and exit the school in the usual ways this week and KS2 have enjoyed being in the hall 
for Collective Worship for the first time in 15 months, but I am still reluctant to fix any dates regarding the end of year events 
until we hear on Monday if the restrictions will be lifted as planned on June 21st. 
 
Chicken Pox 
For your information, we do have a case of chicken pox in school so if your child has red, raised or itchy spots, it could be 
that. The doctors advise that the children should not return to school until the spots have scabbed over as the children will 
no longer be infectious. Pregnant women and people who have a compromised immune system (e.g. having chemotherapy 
etc) may need to be extra cautious. 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Camp and Mrs Stickland wanted to thank Sam and Katie for helping them with the gym equipment.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Alfie, Noah, Edith, Hannah, Sam, Rose, 
Brooke, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Harry, Sonny, Archie and Poppie. Sam, Rose and Catherine have achieved their 
Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Durrington class with 14,535,798 points and our Top Ten Super-
Spellers are Alfie, Catherine, Sonny, Edith, Sam, Harry, Poppie, Archie, Pablo and Hannah.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have helped others. 
Copeland: Tilly is always kind to others. She is helpful and a great friend to everyone. 
Durrington: Amelie and Bethany have been extremely kind and caring to others and are always willing to help adults too. 
Fitzwalter: Macy is always ready to help others without question and always does so with a smile. 
Quickbury: Jena has helped so many children in Quickbury class and around the school. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays  
This morning we sang the birthday song to; Finley (8), Oskar (11), Rose (5), Alfie (10), Catherine (8) and Sophia (6). 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
PTFA Father’s Day Gift Shop 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Jacob W for being selfless in football to help his good friend. 
 
Dates  
Wednesday 23rd June: Class photos  
Friday 25th June: First Team assembly in school (tbc) 
Thursday 8th July: Meet the Teacher (Year 6 to Leventhorpe) 
Friday 16th July-Sunday 18th July: Quickbury residential trip 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:10 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 Sports day and Brittaine’s Got Talent to be confirmed. 
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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